
Dear Drama Students, 
 
Please read the following announcements from the Drama Department.  
 
Office Hours for Don Hill, Chair of Drama 

REPLY-TO: Don Hill (donhill@uci.edu) 

Hello Everyone: 

This email is to let you know that I will be having office hours every week during the Fall term on 
Thursdays by appointment only. To schedule your appointment, please send an email to 
benderjm@uci.edu.  

Best, 

Don Hill 

Don Hill  

he, him, his 

Chair, Department of Drama 
Season Producer  

Co-Head of Stage Management 

University of California, Irvine 

Don Hill 

 
 
Fall 2021 Drama Faculty Office Hours 

REPLY-TO: Drama Department (drama@uci.edu) 

Please see attached PDF for the Drama Faculty’s Fall 2021 Office Hours. Please make sure to email the 
faculty member directly if they have ‘by appointment’ office hours. 

Thank you, 

Drama Dept.  

Save the Date & More at Center Theatre Group! 

REPLY-TO: Holly Poe Durbin (hdurbin@uci.edu)  
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2022 Going Pro Career Fair 

The Center Theater Group is excited to share a save-the-date for the 2022 Going Pro Career Fair! In prior 
years, Going Pro was a single, full day of free career preparation, mentorship, and networking, designed 
to prepare students to step directly from higher education into a rewarding career in live theatre and 
entertainment. This year, CTG is hosting a 2-day event! More information will be available soon. 

• IN-PERSON on Saturday, April 16, 2022  
• VIRTUAL on Saturday, April 23, 2022 

  

Holly Poe Durbin 

she, her, hers 

Professor, Head of Design 

UC Irvine Claire Trevor School of the Arts 

President, URTA, University Resident Theater Association  

Office 949.824.2179 
Cell 310.560.5430 

 


